
 

 

June 13, 2017 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
My name is Dr. Jeff Wright, Medical Director for the Utah Valley Health Clinic located in 
Provo, Utah.  I am writing this letter to recommend the services of Purity Cloud Mold Removal 
(the Colorado licensee of Utah-based Pure Maintenance).  
 
My team and I treat many mold-related diseases and illnesses and pride ourselves on giving our 
patients the best care possible. However, we found that constant re-exposure to mold at home 
would undermine our patients’ progress and frustrate our care efforts.  
 
When we started addressing the mold problem at home through a unique mold removal process 
used by Pure Maintenance, we experienced a significant and sustained improvement in the health 
of our patients.  
 
We were first introduced to the “Demolition-free, Dry Fog Technology” employed by Pure 
Maintenance and its licensees in 2010. This proprietary technology eliminates all mold present in 
the home in a way that is more effective than anything else we’ve seen while also being 
affordable for our patients.  
 
Like any responsible medical professional, I had my initial “too good to be true” reservations. 
But after years of seeing the dramatic and measurable difference it has made in the lives of our 
patients, we now recommend their services as part of the care protocol for many of our patients.  
 
I’m confident you’ll experience the same kind of success with your own patients. Feel free to get 
in touch, if you have any questions for me.  
 
 
Best, 
 
Dr. Jeff Wright 
Medical Director, UVHC 
3311 N. University Ave, Ste 100 
Provo UT, 84604 
Phone: (801) 374-5677 
Fax: (801) 374-5675 
info@utahvalleyhealthclinic.com 



 

 
 
 
 
 


